
 
 
 

CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF VAN BUREN 
PLANNING COMMISSION 

PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Charter Township of Van Buren Planning Commission will hold a 
public hearing on Wednesday, March 25, 2015 at 7:30 p.m., in the Board of Trustees Room, 46425 
Tyler Road, Charter Township of Van Buren, Wayne County, Michigan to consider a proposed 
amendment to the Charter Township of Van Buren Zoning Ordinance 06-02-92, as amended.  The 
proposed amendment permits outdoor dining in the C-1 (General Business) zoning district as a 
Permitted Use and provides standards in proposed Section 12.02(tt). 
 
The proposed amendment can be reviewed at the Developmental Services Department at Van 
Buren Township Hall during normal business hours.  Written comments will be accepted by the 
Planning and Economic Development Department until 4:00 p.m. on the hearing date. 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, reasonable accommodations will be made 
available with advance notice.  
 
Posted:   February 23, 2015 
Published: February 26, 2015 


